

MEDIA RELEASE

March 19, 2019

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

The Annual General Meeting of the Tobago Division of the Trinidad and Tobago Chamber of Industry and Commerce (TTCIC) was held on Monday March 18, 2019 at its office, Level 3, ANSA Building, Milford Road, Scarborough, Tobago.

Both TTCIC's Senior Vice President (SVP), Mr. Reyaz Ahamad, and its Chief Executive Officer (CEO), Mr. Gabriel Faria, observed the meeting.

The results of the election are as follows:

Ms. Diane Hadad - Chairperson

Mr. Curtis Williams - Vice Chairman

Mr. David Lum Kong - Secretary

Mr. John Chapman - Assistant Secretary

Ms. Kai Townsend - Management Committee Member

Mrs. Paula Stowe - Management Committee Member

Mr. Chris James - Management Committee Member

Mr. Stephen Sheppard - Management Committee Member

Mr. David Wong - Management Committee Member

SVP Ahamad thanked the outgoing committee for its steadfastness and successes over the past year, noting, among other things, a successful membership drive and "Chamber Can Cook" event. He also expressed confidence in the elected committee for 2019, saying that he looked forward to continued initiatives geared at building the profile of the Tobago Division and the Tobago economy.

In her first address to the membership as Chair, Ms. Hadad commended the 2018 committee on its resolve over the past year.

Noting that this year's committee comprised a good mix of returning and new members, Ms. Hadad warned that the work ahead would continue to be demanding, as there was much to be addressed

when it comes to rebuilding Tobago's economy. Discipline and commitment got the Tobago Division through 2018, she said, and she expected the same of her team going forward.

-END-

For media enquiries, please contact: Rachel Stampfli Manager, Operations Unit Phone: 637-6966 Ext. 1222

Email: rstampfli@chamber.org.tt

FROM THE MARKETING AND COMMUNICATIONS DEPARTMENT